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A  big Hello and Warm Greetings to all from your itinerant editor who is back, and he is 

finding    his hands full of all the news in the interim. 

First, big kudos to the members of the Managing Committee for their achievements. They all 

dreamt big, went ahead and changed dreams into reality. 

1. Great start to Japanese Language classes 

2. Managed record number of Interns and have now recommended interns for Japanese 

companies in Japan. 

3. Managed WNF Program with usual competence and have secured approval for 2015 

Program. 

4. Successfully participated in Tokyo Convention. 

5. Organised successfully FAAAI AGM. 

6. Organised several successful in house programs 

7. All the while invested funds diligently and enriched our organization. 

I could go on…… 

In the newsletter we would like to thank all FAAAI Members who attended in general and 

Mr. Ranganathan specially. Mr. Ranganathan has been a tower of strength and has gone 

out of his way to advise and guide us and has now sent his word of appreciation. 

All in all take a bow,  the full committee. 

SAFAAS Convention will be held in Kochi Kerala on Oct.4th & 5th 2015.  The complete 

details were mailed  to you all last week and also will be uploaded to our website by next 

week.  There will be a subsidy for members who wish to attend 

Our AGM is most likely to be held on 8th Aug 2015. You will receive official intimation 

soon. So mark this date for serious business followed by fellowship dinner. 

Sincerely, 

Prasad Patwardhan 

 Editor 


